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From: Kate Beer <campaigns@good.do>

Sent: Sunday, 6 November 2016 7:21 PM

To: fgm

Subject: Submission to the Joint Select Committee on Future Gaming Markets

Dear Members of the Committee,

I work on a daily basis through the Community House with those living in the lower socio-economic
community. Unfortunately, after ten years of familiarity with locals, I am regularly seeing first-hand the
issues from gambling addiction as people affected feel more comfortable to mention it as “one of the
reasons” they seek emergency help for food, electricity supply and sometimes fuel to attend court or
hospital appointments. Addiction is rife, however many are under the illusion they are only trying to help
themselves or their children by winning enough to get them the basics — food and small treats for them or
their children and the money to payback the small loans their friends and family have given them to get
through. We know it's a false hope, but often the people we work with do not, and the illusion they gamble
under — that they can win — has to stop for a realistically better future.

Yours sincerely, Kate Beer

This email was sent by Kate Beer via Do Gooder, a website that allows
people to contact you regarding issues they consider important. In accordance with web protocol FC 3834
we have set the FROM field of this email to our generic no-reply address at campaigns@good.do, however
Kate provided an email address (ksbeer@hotmail.com) which we included in the REPLY-TO field.

Please reply to Kate Beer at ksbeer@hotmail.com.

To learn more about Do Gooder visit www.dogooder.co To learn more about web protocol FC 3834 visit:
www.rfe-base.org/rfc-3834.html




